Day of the Seafarer 2018
This year, once again, 25 June will mark the annual Day of the Seafarer (DotS).

Seafarers wellbeing

2017 and 2018 have seen strong momentum in the industry to address seafarer's wellbeing, particularly their mental health.

To give further exposure to this important issue, our choice for the 2018 Day of the Seafarer theme is "seafarers' wellbeing".

By addressing the issue of seafarers' wellbeing and particularly mental health, this campaign can inform specific strategies to tackle stress and other issues affecting seafarers' mental conditions -  and make the tools available more widely known. 

The campaign will seek to highlight and showcase best practices and good examples but will also, inevitably, bring out areas of concern and examples of shortcomings. 

Take the survey!

At the core of our campaign this year, we created an online survey to collect seafarers' feedback. We want to hear from you to make sure you know what your rights are and if you feel those rights are being implemented into your operational reality. The survey's feedback will be fed at IMO Council to make sure member states are aware of your comments. So take the survey. Click here or on the image below to take the survey.

Photo competition

This year, IMO and the International Seafarers' Welfare and Assistance Network (ISWAN) have teamed up to give you the chance to showcase your photographic skills and win a GoPro Camera, iPad or both! The competition is sponsored by The North American Maritime Ministry Association (NAMMA).

Social Media

As in previous years, the campaign will be centred on social media. All IMO's social media platforms are likely to feature but Twitter and Facebook will account for most activity.

Film on Seafarers’ Mental Health and Wellbeing

A new film produced by Videotel called Seafarers' Mental Health and Wellbeing will see its trailer launched on the occasion of Day of the Seafarer. The free video will provide useful signposts and will get you thinking about your own mental health. It will equip seafarers with ideas and resources that could lead them to better mental health.

